## **ELTON+HAMPTONARCHITECTS**

July 14, 2015

Chris Sullivan Biltrite Construction 150 Shirley Street Boston, MA 02119

Dear Chris,

We hope that you will share this letter of recommendation with future clients.

Biltrite Construction took on a very difficult project in Quincy Heights and managed it with pride and competence. Needless to say, a combined rehabilitation and new construction job with HUD's Choice Neighborhoods funding and the eyes of the Department of Neighborhood Development as well as the Department of Housing and Community Development is a challenge unto itself. Layer on top of that serving the community residents of Dorchester Bay, Quincy Geneva, and United Housing Management and you have a complex set of masters.

We must not leave out the fact that Biltrite was the prime contractor in a bifurcated contract where they were also in charge of another general contractor's performance. Biltrite was forced to pick up scope where the other GC failed to perform.

Elton+Hampton Architects would like to recommend Biltrite to any and all who want professional performance with a smile. Chris Sullivan and the rest of the Biltrite crew worked diligently and pulled off a major tax-credit project on time and within the budget.

We do not hesitate in our recommendation of Chris, John, and the rest of the crew at Biltrite.

Sincerely,

Bruce M. Hampton, AIA, LEED AP